





Newsletter for Parents and Carers: 21/06/19

## DENBIGH

## Dear Parents / Carers

As we are coming to the end of our school year, I would like to let you know about staff changes for September 2019:

Mrs. Newby, Nursery Teacher will be returning from her maternity leave after October half term. Mrs. Hammill, Year 5 Teacher will return from her maternity leave early in 2020. We are looking forward to having them back.

Sadly, our Year 3 Teaching Assistant Miss Mcloughlin will be leaving us to start Teacher Training in September 2019. We would like to thank her for all her hard work at Denbigh, and we wish her the very best of luck in her new teaching career.

We are welcoming a new teacher to our school. Miss Wise will be joining us in September 2019. Over the next few weeks, she will be visiting our children to get to know them. I am sure she will be a great asset to our school. All teachers will meet their new classes on July 11th.

It has been another great year and we look forward to seeing you at your child's Achievers' Assembly towards the end of term (see dates at the back of this newsletter)

Louise Guthrie Headteacher



## **Attendance**

A reminder that this term we are offering all of the children, reception to Y6 the chance to be entered in to the attendance prize draw. To be entered in the draw children will need to be in school every day from 23rd April until 12th July to will a superb summer activity hamper!

Any holidays taken throughout term time will be unauthorised and a penalty fine could be issued. This is in line with Local Authority guidelines.

Our current overall school attendance is 96%. This is a fantastic achievement. Please keep it up to continue to make our school outstanding.



















